
Park and Whittemore Infrastructure Improvements 

 

Project Update 

Week of August 11th – August 15th, 2025  

 

 

Upcoming Work  

 

Drainage Work 

Drainage work is not anticipated. 

 

Water Work 

Water work is not anticipated. 

 

Sewer Work 

Sewer Work is not anticipated. 

 

 Roadway Work 

Roadway Work is not anticipated. 

 

Site Preparation Work 

Tree trimming and removal services starting towards end of week. 

Mobilization activities starting throughout the week. 

 

 

Water Service Interruption 

None anticipated at this time. 

 

Traffic Patterns 

Road Closures:  

• Possible one lane traffic in tree work areas. 

 

Parking:   

• We ask that residents do not park vehicles on the street in current work zones 

• Residents will be notified to move their cars out of driveways if needed 

 

General Notes 

 

All work in the area is weather permitting. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Penny Griffin, 

Town of Hillsborough Sewer and Water Commission Administrator at (603) 464-7982. 

  



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Tree Trimming and 

Removal Services 

• Mobilization 

Daily Road Closure: 

• Possible one lane traffic in tree 

work areas 


